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SUBJECT:  AN ORDINANCE restricting county purchase of bottled water.
SUMMARY: 

Proposed Ordinance 2008-0217 would, beginning in 2009, prohibit King County funds to be used to purchase single-serving bottled water bottles, when potable water is available.  To reduce the environmental impacts of bottled water, agencies, departments and offices should eliminate the purchase and use of single-serving bottled water bottles given the high-quality municipal water available.  In addition, Proposed Ordinance 2008-0217 directs the county executive to adopt policies and procedures for implementing this single-serving bottled water restriction in the King County environmental purchasing policy. 

AMENDMENT:
There is a proposed amendment attached to this staff report which clarifies that the fund restriction is for purchase of single-use bottled water and does not restrict the use of large bottled water.  

The proposed amendment would also allow exceptions to be made to this policy, in cases where there are no reasonable alternatives to access to safe drinking water, when there are hydration requirements for employees working outside of county facilities, or to comply with state or federal workplace rules or other contractual reasons.

Invited:

David Leach, Manager, Procurement Services, DES

ATTACHMENTS:

1. Proposed Ordinance 2008-0217
2. Proposed Amendment
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